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Limited Submission Policy

NorthStar Academy has a Limited Submission Period.

NorthStar students, enrolled in a teacher-directed program or course, should try their best to get
their school work handed into the appropriate teacher on a regular basis. We understand that
sometimes things happen and you fall behind. If this is the case, please make sure to
communicate this to your teachers and work out a plan to get caught up.

Please make certain to communicate with your teachers well in advance of the deadline.

If no such plan is in place:

Students will be limited to handing in a maximum of 2 lessons of work per week
during the last 2 weeks of a course.

For details on how this policy applies to your specific course, please see the course description
and/or ask your teacher.



